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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Criminal Justice Academy is conducting a competitive bid 

process for a masonry restoration project titled the “Maine Criminal 

Justice Academy Phase One Façade Restoration”   at The Maine 

Criminal Justice Academy in Vassalborro, Maine.  Bids will be opened and 

read aloud by the “Bureau of General Services” at 2:00 p.m. Wednesday, 

October 12, 2022. 

 

Masonry Restoration  Work - limited to areas noted as part of phase one with 

alternates noted within and beyond designated areas, on select campus buildings.  

The scope of the work will include; selective demolition, exterior and select 

interior areas, rake, repoint, replace and rebuild limited areas of brick and stone 

masonry elements, select doors/ entrances, ceilings, and related assemblies at 

exterior and some interior locations. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website:  website or https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-

opportunities . 
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